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HIGH COURT OF SOUTH AFRICA 
GAUTENG DIVISION, PRETORIA                                                                                                  

 Corner Madiba (Vermeulen) & Paul Kruger Streets, Pretoria, 0002  
                                         

 
08 DECEMBER 2014 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
 
 

ATTENTION ALL NEWS EDITORS / JOURNALISTS 
 

 
Members of the media are advised that the Oscar Pistorius Appeal hearing will take place at the Gauteng 

Division of the High Court (Pretoria) on Tuesday, 09 December 2014. 

 

Furthermore, the media is advised that new accreditation cards will be issued on Monday, 08 December 2014 
from 14H00-16H00 at Court GC on the ground floor. 
 
The attention of the media is further drawn to the fact that the same allocations as previously agreed to with 
SANEF and the FCA will still be applicable.  
 
 
Ends.  
 
 
Issued by the Office of the Deputy Judge President of the Gauteng Division of the High Court (Pretoria).  
 
 
 
 

For all further inquiries, please contact: 
 
Lulama Luti                                                                                                                      
Spokesperson for the Judiciary                                      
Tel: +27 (0) 11 838 2010                                    
Cell: +27 (0) 76 424 0667                                               

 


